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Village President Bob Wilkey called the Village Board meeting to order at 7pm.  The Village Board met in regular session with all members present. 

Village Clerk Lori Bagby read the minutes of the July 11, 2022 meeting.  Brett Krug made a motion to approve minutes, seconded by Tara Wilkey. All votes yes; motion carried.

Treasurer Greg Slayton handed out the Treasurer report for review.  Tara Wilkey made a motion to accept the report as read, seconded by Dee Dee Allen.  All votes were yes; motion carried.

Village Engineer Dave Brown was present to discuss the MFT project.  Louise Slayton made a motion to appropriate $43,000 for the 2022 MFT Project, seconded by Brett Krug.  All votes yes; motion carried.

Mark Allen was present to discuss several issues he has with the board to name a few..Golf carts with no lights and children driving, water issues, air compressor that was purchased, 2 inoperable fire hydrants, flush more, has two water meters on his property and this cuts down his water flow.  The Board let him know that we are aware of all of these issues.  

Tara is going to go to the Woodford Co Board meeting tomorrow and wanted to let anyone who wanted to go with to meet her at 5pm in Eureka.  They are going to discuss the recent Grant money the Village applied for.

There are a couple more grants that we are looking into see if we would qualify for them.


Dee Dee Allen made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Tara Wilkey.  Meeting adjourned at 8:10

Lori Bagby, Village Clerk
